
‘Believe, Belong, Be the Best that you can Be’

Thursday 8th June 2023
Dear Parents and Carers,

As you are aware our Academy was inspected by Ofsted in April and their report is now
available for you to read.

The Ofsted inspection looked back at the progress we have made since our last inspection
in January 2020. As parents you are fully aware of the challenges we have faced in the last
three years. However, converting to become a Cidari Academy in September 2020 gave us
the support we needed to develop and improve at an accelerated rate, and I am very proud
and delighted to announce that we have been graded “Good” as an overall judgement and
across all areas.

Ofsted identified that our children “feel happy and safe in school” and “Pupils are keen to
welcome others to their school. They embrace diversity”. The children have shone so
brightly and were an integral part to our inspection, I know as parents and carers you will
also be immensely proud of them as we all are.

We are a family at Cidari and we work as an amazing team. Our staff, Governors and Trust
have worked tirelessly to ensure that your children are given the tools to “Be the best that
they can be”. I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff for their dedication and
care. I am deeply privileged to be the Headteacher of such a very special, talented group of
professionals.

This Ofsted report reflects where we are now. However, as Ofsted recognised “Leaders have
high expectations of pupils and pupils strive to live up to these”. We will continue to have
high standards and work hard to make Warton St. Paul's even better, our children deserve
the very best education that we can provide.

We thank you all for your continued support on this journey. The encouragement we have
had from you all, and especially shown to me since starting as Headteacher, has meant so
much to our Warton St. Paul’s family. “Parents and carers are overwhelmingly positive about
how well staff support their children”. As parents and carers dedicated to supporting our
wonderful Academy you should be equally proud, this recognition is a reflection on our whole
school community. Your positivity and encouragement is greatly appreciated, thank you!

The final report is available to read on our school website and the Ofsted website. If you
require a hard copy, please call into the School Office.If you have any concerns or questions
regarding this report, please do not hesitate to contact us via school.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Laura Dean
Headteacher


